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WorldFish policy briefs present current issues on fisheries and aquaculture with a course for action outlined. These 
briefs serve as an impetus for action and update of WorldFish research.

This policy brief was written as part of the project “Strategies and options for increasing and sustaining fisheries 
and aquaculture production to benefit poor households” implemented by the WorldFish Center in collaboration with 
the Governments of Bangladesh, China, India, Indonesia, Malaysia, Philippines, Sri Lanka, Thailand and Vietnam, 
and supported by the Asian Development Bank (ADB) and the Consultative Group on International Agricultural 
Research (CGIAR).

Source: The WorldFish Center. 2005. Strategies and options for increasing and sustaining fisheries and aquaculture 
production to benefit poorer households in Asia. Project completion report to Asian Development Bank for ADB-
RETA 5945, 235 pp. Penang, Malaysia.
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